OCTOBER 2009 PAGE 1



EPSILON MU NEWSLETTER EPSILON-MU NAMES SWEETHEART!

KAPPA SIGMA ENJOYS A WEEKEND IN BRANSON



The Epsilon-Mu Chapter has returned from its weekend hiatus in Branson, Missouri with a new sweetheart for the ensuing year. An enjoyable weekend was had by all, and we returned looking down the home stretch to the end of the year and graduation for our seniors. Our next big event is Kappa Sigma Olympics, and we are teaming up with The University of Tulsa's Student Association to set record marks on fundraising for our local charity, The Little Lighthouse of Tulsa. If you have any ideas for submissions to the Alumni Newsletter please contact me at Jimmy-Cook@utulsa.edu We active brothers appreciate your continued support in making Epsilon Mu the premier fraternity at the University of Tulsa.

OCTOBER 2009 PAGE 2

OCTOBER 2009 PAGE 2

2009 PLEDGES
Bentonville, AR
Tulsa, OK
Tulsa, OK
i uisa, UK

I am happy to say that on Monday, February 1, 2010 we began spring pledgeship. We have three young men, Mr. Kevin Baldwin, Mr. William Tomlins, and Mr. Charles Budzyn. These three young men look like they will be promising additions to our house. If you would like any information about our pledge program please feel free to contact me at: Zac-Winkle@utulsa.edu

It is my extreme pleasure to announce the birth of Blake William Merillat to Adam and Katie Merillat on February 1, 2010. The future Kappa Sigma weighed 8lbs 3oz.

LETTER FROM THE EDITOR

As we settle in to another semester here at TU, Kappa Sigma has been continuing its unparalleled success on campus. Our presence has grown to 91 active members and our permeation to other clubs and activities is second to none. The men of Kappa Sigma have succeeded in the classroom as well, achieving a GPA above the all men's average. Continuing the academic accolades, Epsilon-Mu received an unprecedented 16 Scholarship Leadership Awards totaling \$8,500 for scholarship purposes. The spring semester brings upon us our Sweetheart Formal, the world-renowned Kappa Sigma Olympics, and a greatly anticipated Leadership Conference in Las Vegas, NV in July 2010. The Epsilon-Mu chapter would love to see a large alumni base join us in the City of Lights. If you have any questions or would like to see any specific thing in the newsletter, please contact me at jimmy-cook@utulsa.edu. Thanks again for your continued support, and I look forward to hearing from you.

Fraternally yours,
Jimmy Cook – Alumni Relations Chairman

CHECK OUT THE NEW WEBSITE! THANK-YOU TO ALUMNUS JUSTIN CHRISTIAN FOR UPDATING EPSILON MU'S HOME ONLINE.

WWW.EPSILONMU.ORG

INTERESTED IN JOINING THE BOLOGNA SOCIETY???
GO TO: HTTP://EPSILONMU.ORG/BOLOGNASOCIETY.ASP

OCTOBER 2009 PAGE 2